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This senate bill is a gross overreach of the state legislation.   You took 114 and made 

it even more restrictive on the 2nd amendment rights of Oregonians, when you know 

that measure is facing an uphill battle in the courts.  The fact that you would try to 

circumvent the court system by bypassing it with a senate bill is reprehensible.  Stop 

trying to restrict the constitutional rights of the law abiding gun holders in our state!  It 

shows that most of you have never purchased a gun before or you would know the 

current steps that a person goes thru to get one.  There is already a background 

check and waiting period.  Absolutely none of these proposed laws will help get guns 

out of the hands of criminals, instead you will be disarming the law abiding citizens 

you were sworn to represent.   In case you didn't realize it, criminals don't follow the 

current laws, so what on earth makes you think they are going to follow new ones.    


